
 

 

Lambertville Community Advisory Team 

Meeting Highlights 

September 14, 2020 

 

Update from last meeting: 

The design vetting process for the Police Site Redevelopment was the topic for both the Design 

Vetting Subcommittee and the Community Engagement Subcommittee. The Design Vetting 

Team gathered images to visually demonstrate the components of the draft concept plan; the 

Community Engagement Team created a communications outreach plan.  

Community feedback to the Redevelopment Plan will be solicited by a community wide survey 

and on Saturday September 26,2020 CAT will host a Virtual Design Meeting via Zoom. 

Community members can register through the CAT’s webpage and through this direct link.  

 

Redevelopment Concept Plan Presentation 

Emily Goldman and Michael Hanrahan presented a site map that incorporated CAT feedback 

from the CAT’s 9/3 meeting. Primarily using images submitted by the CAT, they also discussed 

the components of the concept plan -architecture, articulation, materials, windows, rooftops, 

garage screening, ground level terrace, roadway screening and plantings.  Images will be used to 

gather community feedback on each component through both a community-wide survey and the 

9/26 public design vetting/charette meeting. Input from the CAT has been solicited to narrow the 

images to 3-5 per category. The survey will follow the structure of the concept plan and include 

definitions of terms for clarity. 

Upcoming Plans 

● The environmental team will conduct a Q&A with Vince Mazzai from DEP.  

● The CAT will present to City Council its work (including output from the 9/26 design 

vetting meeting and community wide survey, and recommendations regarding a Phase 1 

study) at the 10/6 Council meeting.  

● The Redevelopment Plan Survey will be posted on Friday, September 18, 2020 

 

Submitted by Sandra Harris 

 

http://lambertvillenj.org/cat
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpc--grTMpGNLfBiYEkcfzokWUgiiRic1W

